
 
 

   

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 16 of 2021 

 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/0001/21 

 

 

25 May 2021 

 

 

 

Maintenance work on Malta Coast Radio Station Tower 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that maintenance 

work will be carried out on the main tower of the Malta Coast Radio Station. 

 

The maintenance work is to commence on Wednesday 26th May 2021 and is scheduled 

to be completed within 1 month. 

 

Due to the maintenance work, the Malta Coast Station will not be transmitting regularly 

from Monday to Friday and sometimes even on Saturdays. The interruptions will occur 

every week during the above-mentioned period, at the following time slots: 

 

Malta time slots - at 0620 hours, 1020 hours, and 1420 hours UTC (0820 hours, 1220 

hours, and 1620 hours Local Time) 

 

Tunisia time slots - at 0710 hours, 1110 hours, and 1510 hours UTC (0910 hours, 1310 

hours, and 1710 hours Local Time). 

 

Malta Coast Station will be transmitting as usual, at all the other times. 

 

 

 


